
ESTIMATES COMMITTEE 
Answer to Question Taken on Notice 

Question Number: 3-2 Date: 13/07/2017 

From: Ms Selena Uibo To: Hon. Natasha Fyles 

Portfolio: Attorney-General & Justice Agency: Attorney-General & Justice 

Subject: Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Staff Numbers 

 

Answer 

See attached 

 



ESTIMATES COMMITTEE 
Question Taken on Notice 

Date:  20 June 2017   

Subject: Aboriginal Justice Unit 

From: Member for Arnhem  

To: Attorney-General and Minister for Justice 

Agency: Department of the Attorney-General and Justice 
 

Number: 3.2 

Question: In regards to the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Justice Unit, how 

many staff are of Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander descent?  

Answer:     

 

As at 31 March 2017, two of the three employees of the Aboriginal 

Justice Unit have self-identified as being of Aboriginal or Torres Strait 

Islander descent.  
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